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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Y3/4 SPORTS DAY 

 

The British Heart Foundation would like to make a short film about Calum Morris’s 

participation in Sports Day tomorrow, to promote the work of the organisation and especially 

its research into heart disease.  

 

Calum, during his time at W/F has missed taking part in most Sports Day because he has 

been so unwell, due to his heart condition. This year it’s great that Calum is well enough to 

take part in Sports Day, alongside his classmates; something he is absolutely delighted about 

and really looking forward to! 

 

The film being produced will be called ‘How Calum got to Sports Day’ and will make a 

connection between Calum’s story and the research the BHF has done over the years, which 

has contributed to the survival of many more children born with heart conditions. When it is 

completed the film will be published on the BHF website and YouTube. 

 

Whilst the camera crew will obviously be focussing on Calum, when filming tomorrow, there 

will be wider framed shots, which will inevitably include other children. 

 

If you have any concerns about your child being captured on film and published on the BHF 

website and YouTube, please speak to your child’s class teacher before the start of Sports 

Day.  We will ensure, that those children who we already know are not allowed to have their 

photos taken for publication on the web, are not included in the film. 

 

I apologise for not informing you about this until now, but we were only asked by the BHF late 

yesterday, if they could film the event. 

 

Please be assured that the film will not be published on the web, until I have approved it and 

that any unused footage will be destroyed by the film makers. 

 

If you have any questions or queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact me 

immediately. 

 
 

Chris Dursley 

Head Teacher 

Wheatfield Primary School 
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